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Josh Lawlor

Senior Planning Officer
Development Management
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1TH 9JE

Your ref: 2018/0575/P

12 May 2022

2203-3.0

Dear Josh,

The Shaftesbury Theatre, 210 Shaftesbury Avenue, London, WC2H 8DP

Discharge of Conditions

The proposed development at the Shaftesbury Theatre was granted planning permission on 15th November
2018 with the application reference 2018/0575/P. We write on behalf of our client, the Theatre of Comedy
Company, to confirm the submission of the documentation required for the discharge of Condition 7B of the

above planning consent.

We look forward to receiving confirmation that the application has been validated and that the condition has been

suitably discharged.
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Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me using the details contained in this letter.

Yours sincerely,

PAUL BOWMAN

Director

James Williams Theatre of Comedy Company

Andrew White Avison Young

Enc.



